
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

 
Subject: TRANSFER AND PERMIT INFORMATION 

 
Date: 
 

22 June 2020 

Document ID: 
 

46, 2019-20 

From: 
 
 
 

Ashlea Renshaw, Football Operations Coordinator 
Ph: 0429 174v906 (WAAFL Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: arenshaw@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Presidents, Club Committee Members, Coaches  & Team Managers 

Summary:   Action: 
Transfer closing date has now been extended to 
July 31st. The AFL National Transfer Guidelines 
have introduced a Covid-19 Type 2 Permit. 
 

Clubs wishing to lodge transfers or Covid-19 Type 2 
Permit for players must do so before 8:00pm (Perth 
Time) Friday July 31st 2020. 

 
As a result of  (COVID-19) and associated Government restrictions placed on community football, the AFL 
has introduced certain processes in respect of player transfers and permits under the National Player 
Registration and Transfer Regulations, which will apply for the duration of the 2020 community football 
season. 

The following processes will apply for the duration of the 2020 community football season: 
 
1. Transfer Periods 
Transfer Period has now been extended to July 31st 2020.  
 
2. COVID-19 Type 2 Permit 
In the case of a player moving from one club to another due to their existing Club or Country League either 
not submitting teams, or not participating in 2020, a player will be eligible for a Type 2 permit for the 2020 
season and will revert back to their original club at October 31st 2020. These requests must be lodged 
by no later than Friday July 31st. The process to lodge a Covid-19 Type 2 Permit is the exact same as lodging 
a normal Type 2 Permit, please make sure the end date is 30th September 2020. 
 
 

 


